
 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Seagull Centre ‘Community 
Funding Grants’ round. 

(Application start date:   20 July 2024) 

 
Do you:   Have a passion for the Thames / Coromandel / Hauraki environment? 

 Have a great idea / vision that could be accelerated with some financial support? 

Need a seeding grant for your next environmental project? 

Have a project that can be completed between August and December 2024? 
 

 
The Seagull Centre is offering  grants of up to $1000 to help  

support you to turn your vision into reality. 
 

 
Eligibility:  
Your project must include at least one of the following as a central feature: 

o Access and participation – creation of opportunities for locals to engage in local 

environmental issues. 

o A focus on community resilience through sustainable living practices, food security 

and Education. 

o Environmental guardianship.  (Kaitiakitanga) 

o Rethink, Refuse, Reduce, Repair, Reuse, Recycle.  

 

Your application should include: 
o Your organisation name and a brief description of who you are / what you do. 

o Some history including what you’ve achieved in any of the above or in any other 

area/s. 

o Description of this application’s project vision/scope/proposal including your contribution.  

o Specify the amount of up to $1000 you are asking for and  

o why you feel you should be considered for a funding grant.  

 

Further information from Community_grants@seagullcentre.co.nz 
 
Get your application, on no more than one side of an A4 page, in to: 
Community_grants@seagullcentre.co.nz by the application close date. 
 
Timeline: 
Application close date:     20 August 2024 
Grant payment date:    1 September 2024 
Successful applicant list:    Seagull Centre Facebook page 9 September 2024. 
Half page project feedback from successful applicants:  1 December 2024. 
 

(Trustees have the final say - no correspondence will be entered into.) 

Authorised by:   Ian Coatsworth.  Chair.  Seagull Centre. 
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